All courses will be taught online through the
duration of the Spring 2020 semester.

Advising and student support services will be
offered exclusively online.

Commencement activities will not occur as
previously scheduled.

Students are asked to vacate campus by
Friday, March 20, 2020.

Academic classes are suspended on
Thursday, March 19 and Friday, March 20,
2020.

Online instruction will resume as scheduled
on Monday, March 23, 2020.

It is urgent that you are vigilant about online
class attendance.

The faculty will work with you if you need to
leave Wednesday, March 18, 2020.

You must fill out a Housing Exception Form
and return it by Wednesday, March 18, 2020,
if you cannot leave by this time.

Students who have university housing for fall
2020, the credit will be applied towards their
fall housing bill.

Students who leave campus but still have
belongings in their dorm room must also
complete the form.

Limited staffing will remain on campus to
care for residential students.

Students will not be able to have guests, nor
visit each other hall-to-hall or room-to-room
for the duration.

Students may be relocated to another
residence hall as necessary.

Strict adherence to the Code of Student
Conduct is critical during these times.

Access to facilities and services will be
significantly limited.

Official and unofficial student activities and
gatherings will be discontinued.

A pro-rated credit will be applied for housing
and meal plans in accordance with financial
aid guidelines.

Students with an outstanding balance after
the application of the housing credit will not
receive a refund.

Students with a negative balance after the
application of the housing credit will have a
refund deposited.

Students are encouraged to Visit the Office
of Admissions Contact Us webpage for
enrollment information.

Students should complete all enrollment
related processes virtually. Registration for
summer and fall courses will begin on March
27,2020, as scheduled.

Course listings for summer are currently
available for review in Banner.

Course listings for the fall 2020 term are
scheduled for release on Friday, March 20th.

Students are encouraged to virtually
meet with their academic advisor before
registering for courses.

Students are strongly encouraged to
download and use the EAB Navigate mobile
application available for download at here.

PAY CLOSE ATTENTION TO YOUR SOCIAL DISTANCING.



https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfo6OUC9luDLhGEB_wSKvzvGqNtqOL4Iqy-upSFW68mM6x1Tw/viewform
https://xula.edu/contactuspageundergraduate
https://xula.edu/contactuspageundergraduate
https://xula.guide.eab.com/app/
https://xula.guide.eab.com/app/
https://xula.guide.eab.com/app/



